
 

 
 
Content: 
 

On August 08, 2024, the Hochiminh Stock Exchange issued decision to remove the shares of 

Dong A Plastic Group Joint Stock Company (stock code: DAG) into warning status as from August 

15, 2024. 

Reason: the listed company successfully organized the 2024 Annual General Meeting of 

Shareholders on July 31, 2024. The stock has met the rule under Clause 4, Article 37 of the Rules of 

Listing and Trading of Listed Securities promulgated under Decision No.17/QD-HDTV dated March 

31, 2022 by the Members' Council of the Vietnam Stock Exchange. 
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